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Orientation program for B. Pharmacy First year student  
On 01 December 2020 

University Institute of Pharmacy, Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur (C.G.) organized 

Orientation program for B. Pharmacy first year student on 01 December 2020 on an online platform 

due to the COVID-19 pandemic situation. The program was started with the welcome note of Prof. 

Swarnlata Saraf, Director, University Institute of Pharmacy, Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur 

(C.G.). She explained the role of pharmacist in health care system and new drug development. She also 

highlighted various career opportunities available for pharmacy graduates. She welcomed Honorable 

vice chancellor, Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University Prof. Keshari Lal Verma. Honorable vice chancellor 

appreciated for organizing Induction program for students on the online platform and delivered 

motivative speech to students. Prof. Shailendra Saraf, Professor, University Institute of Pharmacy, Pt. 

Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur (C.G.) has emphasized the responsibilities of pharmacist for 

society and current scenario pharmacy profession. Prof. Preeti K. Suresh, Professor, University Institute 

of Pharmacy, Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur (C.G.) has delivered lecture on scope and 

diversity of pharmacy profession.  



Dr. Amit Alexander, National Institute of Pharmaceutical education and Research, Gauwahati, Assam, 

has explained carrier option for pharmacist and research perspective in pharmacy. Mr. Inder Singh 

Chauhan, Ram Manohar lohia hospital, new Delhi spoke about role of hospital pharmacist and 

pharmacy profession. All the students were benefitted with very informative and motivative lectures 

and Program ended up with Vote of Thanks.  


